



Fourth Period

Grade 10

Model B

Paper2

Paper Two (150 Marks) I. Composition (50M)

A) Report

A magazine is asking its readers to write about their sleeping habits and a dream or a nightmare they have had. In a **report of (12) sentences** write about **these habits and talk about your last dream.**

The following guide words and phrases may help you.

- ❖ yawn several times red eyes go to bed seven hours take naps sleep lightly
 never snore lighter sleeper)
- ❖ wonderful dream won a sum of money built a villa got married –sons and a daughter happy wake up noise)

B) Dialogue

H1N1 or Swine Flu has spread in all countries. Many people met with death as a result of this dangerous disease. In a dialogue of (8) exchanges write down what might have taken place between you and Dr. Adel

The following guide words and phrases may help you:

dangerous – spread – coughing – sneezing – touching - fever – runny nose – sore throat – vomiting and diarrhea – wash hands frequently – avoid touching eyes – stay at home – ministry of health – vaccinate – against – disease)

writing plan



Fourth Period



Paper2

وزارة التربية المركز الإقليمي التوجيه الغني العام للغة الإنجليزية لتعليمية

Model B

Grade 10

	-
	-
	_
	_
Write your topic here	
	-





Fourth Period	Grade 10	Model B	Paper2	

II. Reading comprehension (50 Marks)

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:





Fourth Period Grade 10 Model B Paper2

I have returned to my hometown of Wilson Creek after an **absence** of 10 years. So many things have changed around here. When I left Wilson Creek, there was a small pond on the right as you left town. They have filled in this pond and they have built a large shopping mall there. There is a baseball stadium on the outskirts of Wilson Creek which has been changed completely. They have now added a new **stand** where probably a few thousand people could sit.

The biggest changes have taken place in the downtown area. They have pedestrianised the centre and you can't drive there anymore. A European-style fountain has been built and some benches have also been added along with a grassy area and a new street cafe. My street looks just the same as <u>it</u> always has but a public library has been built in the next street along. There used to be a great park there but they have cut down all the trees which is a pity. The library now has a large green area in front of it but it's not the same as when the park was there. A Chinese and an Italian restaurant have opened in the town centre and a Mexican restaurant has opened near my home. Which is where I am going tonight!

A):From a, b, c and d choose the right answer: (4X4 = 16 Marks)

1) The underlined word **stand** means ------

a) nort	h) position			
a) park b) position				
c) restaurant	d) tree			
2) The underlined word it in line 11refers to				
a) new street cafe b) public library				
c) street d) park				
3) The best title for the passage is				
a) a big change	b) a Mexican restaurant			
c) a baseball stadium	d) a public library			
4) The word "absence" in line 1, means				
a) not being there	b) changing			
c) stadium d) opening				
B)State whether the following statements are true (\) or (x) $(3X4 = 12M)$			
5) It is impossible to reach the downtown area on foot.	()		
6) The buildings in the town look European in style . (





Fourth Period Grade 10 Model B Paper2						
7) The writer felt sorry for cutting down all the trees . ()						
C)Answer the following questions: (4X2.5=10 M)						
8) How long has the writer been absent from his hometown?						
9) Why can't people drive through the centre of the downtown?						
10) What kind of restaurants have they opened in the town centre?						
11) Where will the writer have his dinner tonight?						
D) Complete the following sentences from the passage: (3X4 = 12 M)						
12) They have ruined the park by 13) After filling in the pond, 14) The library isn't the same as before because						
III. Summary Making (20 Marks)						
A very popular job for a teenager in America is baby-sitting. This has its greatest appeal among teenage girls and a good baby sitter can earn quite a bit if she is reliable, responsible and mature. A good baby sitter should know how to change diapers and earn the respect of the children she is watching. She must be able to get the children ready for bed and keep an eye on them even while they are sleeping. In addition, she should be able to handle any unexpected emergency with common sense and be calm all times. She should know the emergency numbers of the hospitals and police for situations which require assistance. Once the children are asleep. The baby sitter is free to watch TV or listen to music. If she is really caring about her studies, she may well spend the time doing homework but should not tie up the phone with personal calls. In four sentences of your own describe the responsibilities of a baby sitter: (4X5=20)						





	Fourth Period	Grade 10	Model B	Paper2	
	<u>IV. 7</u>	<u> Translation (</u>	30 Marks)		
A) <u>Translate t</u>	he following into	good Arabio	c. (20 Mark	<u>(8)</u>	
The safest way meat, butter and s useful and saunas health as it provide	merely remove a l	machines that ittle body wa	t vibrate mu ter . Exerci	iscles have no	t been proved
B) Translate t	he following into	good Englis	<u>h: (10 Mar</u>	<u>ks)</u>	
اطن الكويتي.	كويت وشعارا هاما للمو	**		ً مبنى مجلس الأم نى أيضا مكاتب كر	~

End Of Paper Two